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Half Term House Challenge!  
 

 
As you know, this term we have relaunched our House system, complete with new house names! 
Our curriculum has recently been rewritten, and part of this work was the desire to reflect the 
cultural, social and historical character of our local area.  
 
Therefore, our houses have been named after significant figures who come from Wolverhampton 
and have achieved significant success. Our hope is that these figures will inspire our children and 
help them believe and aspire to be the best they can be!  
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Over the half term holiday, we are challenging the children to carry out some research and create 
a poster / fact file / biography / piece of art for the figure their house is named after. All children 
taking part will be given a sticker and house points and the best entries will be proudly displayed 
on our House display and their creators will receive a special certificate.  

 

Entries should be handed in to class teachers by Friday 8th November.  

 

We can’t wait to see the children’s creations! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti 

Headteacher  

 

 

 
 


